
Web Coordinator                     http://www.nynafg.com/ 

September has arrived and I am looking forward to several NYN meetings this 

month.  

• On September 12, Diane C. invited me to the Virtual New GR Meeting to 

show participants how to get to our officer reports on the NYN Website 

(http://www.nynafg.com/news.html) and to get to job descriptions 

(http://www.nynafg.com/pdf/jobDesc.pdf) for Officers and Coordinators.  

The information on these two links will help members prepare for the 2020 

Fall Election Assembly. 

• On September 23, I will attend the Virtual AWSC Meeting.   

• On September 26, I will attend the NYN 2020 Fall Election Assembly. 

I encourage you all to think about being the NYN Web Coordinator. We 

recover from our distorted thinking by using service to reach out and work 

with other program members, all of us practicing our program to 

accomplish the business of Al-Anon.  It is also a way of paying back for the 

service others have done for us.  Read the job description and come 

prepared with a resume listing your Al-Anon and life experiences that you 

feel qualify you to accomplish the tasks in this service position. 

Since my Fall AWSC report I have: 

• Received Officer/Coordinator Fall Assembly Reports which I rename then 

change to a PDF file for our website 

• Entered all our upcoming meetings into the website’s Events Calendar.   

• Updated District 10 Virtual Meeting List working with Cerise (DR District 

10) and posted that to the website last month 

• Continue to communicate with Group Records for any meeting changes 

that need to be updated on the website’s Find a Meeting.  

• Continue to communicate with NYN Web Technician - Kathi D.  I thank her 

for all the guidance she has given me and all NYN Officer/Coordinators 

using her technical expertise 

• There have been no meetings of Web Committee since my last report. 

Nancy P. 
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